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HEADBOY REPORT 

 

“PHILIPINES 4:13 - I can do all things through Christ who strengthen me.” 

Whenever we are at the end of something, we all start to look back from where it all started. All I can look at are memories 

shared and with the journey that I came through for the past 5 years and it is hard to believe that it has all come inside and 

stored in the closet. Time indeed flies and it is painful that it is time to say good bye to the never-ending learning institute. 

The memories and the lesson learnt since entering the college are things to cherish forever. 

First of all, I am grateful to the school staffs for believing in my potential and giving me the opportunity to serve my school 

as the head boy. 

From the very first day in the school, I have learnt many lessons not just limited to academics but about life. And on the basis 

of that , I can surely say that DAV college is not related to curriculum ,instead its is a school where one is taught lessons 

related to life as well.  

Moreover, with the help and guidance of the assistant principal, Mr Matia Loga  and the prefects  council effective changes 

were bought to DAV college discipline which contributed to a better  academic performance. I would like to  give sincere 

gratitude to all my prefects council members and student council for their hard work, perseverance and sacrifice throughout 

the year. 

Nevertheless, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to my form teachers Mr. Ugesh Lal, Mrs.Moreen Prasad and 

not forgetting Mrs. Nuku , Mr. Ashvic for their support in upholding the responsibilities handed to me. On the same note, 

I would also like to further extend my hearty gratitude to my subject teachers for their support, advice and continuous 

guidance. Not forgetting all the year 12 & year 13 students for their kind support and co-operation. 

In conclusively, this year was indeed a challenging year, coping with the academic work, participating in other extra-

curricular activities of an ideal head boy was a challenge. I hope my hard work and sacrifice were good to meet the 

expectations and hope I delivered what was expected of me.  

Finally, I would like to wish the DAV college family a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

“ BE STRONG , NOT RUDE , BE KIND NOT WEAK ,BE BOLD ,NOT A BULLY,BE THOUGHTFUL ,NOT LAZY, 

BE HUMBLE,NOT TIMID ,BE HUMOR, WITHOUT FOLLY: 

(THE CHALLENGES OF LEADERSHIP) 

Thank You AISEA JUNIOR DAVUIQALITA. 

 

 

 

 


